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Joleen Kaminski

From: CLRInfo
Sent: July 16, 2020 8:34 AM
Subject: Posts from Council of Construction Associations for 07/15/2020

Importance: High

CLR Members, 
 
Please see the following posts from the Council of Construction Associations (COCA). The CLR has been working with 
COCA and other associations to advocate with government on proposed changes to the Worker’s Compensation 
System. The BC government is making significant changes that will greatly impact your business. We will continue to 
keep you posted of developments but for now, the following posts should provide an update on the issues. 
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Workers’ compensation changes to better support workers 

Jul 15, 2020 09:22 am | cocabc 

BC Government News Release | Victoria | July 14, 2020 Changes to the 

Workers Compensation Act will provide better support to injured workers 

and their families and enhance WorkSafeBC’s ability to investigate 

workplace incidents, while keeping premiums low. “For too many years, we 

have heard from injured workers in B.C. that the system lacks fairness... 

Read More 

read more 

     

 

B.C. government brings in changes to workers’ compensation system 

Jul 15, 2020 09:17 am | cocabc 



2

Journal of Commerce | The Canadian Press | July 15, 2020 VICTORIA — 

Workers’ compensation benefits in B.C. would be based on a higher 

maximum salary amount under legislation introduced Tuesday (July 14) by 

the provincial government. Amendments to the Workers Compensation Act 

would increase the maximum insurable earnings to $100,000 from $87,100. 

The government says... 

Read More 

read more 

     

 

B.C. Coroners Service investigating death at Burnaby construction site 

Jul 15, 2020 09:15 am | cocabc 

Vancouver Sun | Scott Brown | Jul 15, 2020  A worker was crushed to 

death during an excavation near a construction site in Burnaby on 

Tuesday. Vancouver development company Ledingham McAllister 

confirmed the fatal accident occurred at its Cedar Creek construction 

project in the 7100-block of 14th Avenue. Read more. 

read more 

     

 

WCB changes restore balance, protect injured workers 

Jul 15, 2020 09:05 am | cocabc 

For information only and not an endorsement – this information is shared to 

ensure members have the context and understanding of current issues that 

impact the Construction Industry. BC Building Trades Website July 14, 

2020 Changes to the Workers Compensation Act introduced today by the 

BC NDP government put injured workers first for the first... 

Read More 

read more 

     

 

Workers Compensation Act Changes Reduce Red Tape for Business 
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Jul 15, 2020 09:00 am | cocabc 

For information only and not an endorsement – this information is shared to 

ensure members have the context and understanding of current issues that 

impact the Construction Industry. Surrey Board of Trade | Jul 14th, 2020 at 

3:20 pm BC Minister of Labour Harry Bains presented legislative change to 

the Workers Compensation Act – Bill... 

Read More 

read more 
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